
 

  

 

10/04/2024-25/P-02 

Classes LKG - IX 

 

Dear parents  

Greetings! 

 

Subject – Celebration of Foundation Day 

 

We are elated to inform you that Team Solitaire International is going to celebrate 7th Foundation 

day on Tuesday, 16th April 2024.  

 

It9s a milestone which will be celebrated with great zeal by each member of Solitaire family. To keep 

students joyfully engaged all through the day as a number of activities are planned. As inculcating 

human value system is one of the integral objectives of education at Solitaire International School, 

therefore, besides having fun, our students will also be involved in activities like 8Plant a Sapling9 and 

8Joy of Giving9. 
 

 It9s aptly said- 8Happiness held is a seed. Happiness shared is a flower.9 
 

To multiply their joy, the school will reach out to under privileged members of society by paying a 

visit to the Ashiana - an orphanage centre, Sec-16, Panchkula.  
 

Parents are requested to send packed food items or pre-loved articles of their ward i.e. clothes, 

toys, books or stationery items that will be useful for inmates of Children9s home.  
 

Kindly ensure that the articles should be in good condition, re-usable and should be properly 

packed with your ward9s name and class written on it. A group of students along with a teacher will 

pay a visit to the Children9s home to donate packets during the school hours only. 
 

It will be a no-bag day. Students are supposed to carry only party tiffin and a water bottle.  
 

They must attend the school in proper uniform.  
 

Your co-operation is solicited.  

 

Regards 

Team Solitaire International 


